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West Long Branch Planning Board  
Zoom Meeting Notice  

 
Please take notice that due to the current Coronavirus/COVID-19 State Directives, until 
and unless further advised, Planning Board meetings will be conducted virtually/remotely 
via webmeeting, video and telephone conference communications. These remote 
meetings are open to the public, and interested parties are permitted to participate in 
same. The meetings will be conducted using the Zoom operating system but interested 
parties do not need a computer to participate; they may also participate by calling in from 
a landline or cell phone.  
 

BELOW YOU FIND INSTRUCTIONS FOR THE  

February 9, 2021 PLANNING BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT MEETING 

WHICH WILL BE CONDUCTED VIA ZOOM  

       Time: 7:30  
        

 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://zoom.us/j/9736176018?pwd=NEkvcFIzQmNhKy94cU03VUljMy81UT09 

 

Meeting ID: 973 617 6018 

Passcode: wlbpb2021 

 

One tap mobile 

+13017158592,,9736176018#,,,,*745338873# US (Washington D.C) 

+13126266799,,9736176018#,,,,*745338873# US (Chicago) 

 

Dial by your location 

        +1 301 715 8592 US (Washington D.C)         +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago) 

        +1 929 436 2866 US (New York)         +1 253 215 8782 US (Tacoma) 

        +1 346 248 7799 US (Houston)          +1 669 900 6833 US (San Jose) 

 

Meeting ID: 973 617 6018 

Passcode: 745338873 

Find your local number: https://zoom.us/u/abFmPBJ1k6  
 
Application materials for each application will be on file and available for viewing no less 
than 10 days in advance of the meeting for which a particular application is scheduled. 
Instructions for viewing or obtaining copies of application materials electronically or by way 
of a hard copy will be set forth on the Borough website. Any interested person that has 
questions or requires assistance regarding accessing/participating in a meeting, or 
viewing or obtaining copies of application materials and exhibits, or presenting exhibits for 
consideration by the Board regarding a particular application, should contact Board 
Secretary Chris Ann DeGenaro via email at cdegenaro@westlongbranch.org or via 
telephone at 201-892-2332.   
Formal action may be taken at these meetings. 
 
Chris Ann DeGenaro, Secretary, West Long Branch Planning Board  
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